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TENNESSEE' VALLEY AUTHORITY
**

CHATTANOOGA.-TENNESSEE 3748L A NTA , G E O RGI A
*

1750 Chestnut Street Tower II

81 DEC 17 A I: 10
December 16, 1981

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office-of Inspection and Enforcement
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 3 - DOCKET
NO. 50-296 - FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-68 - REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE
REPORT BFRO-50-296/81067

The enclosed report provides details concerning continuous air
monitor 3-RM-90-249 which was not sampling. turbine room Toof exhaust
with fans in operation. This report is submitted in accordance with
Browns Ferry unit 3 Technical Specification 6.7.2.b(2).

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
'
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T. J. Greeh. Y,,.

Jirector of Nuclear Power _llEb_ia " W
s.
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,.DC 20555

Director (40)
,

Office of Inspection:and Enforcement.
1

- U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
| Washington, DC 20555
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Records Center
Institute'of Nuclear-Power Operatiens
1820 Water Place-
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr.'R. F. Sullivan, NRC Inspector, Browns Ferry pg@h
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